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ADVERTISEMENT AND NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The Panama City Bay County Airport and Industrial District dba Northwest Florida Beaches
International Airport is seeking sealed bids from qualified firms for all work and materials
necessary to complete the Terminal Expansion Project detailed on the Contract Documents dated
June 21, 2019. Interested Bidders may obtain access to Contract Documents and Bid Package by
emailing David Scruggs, ZHA at David.Scruggs@zhaintl.com.

The work consists of installing a new 7,000 SF modular terminal building, constructing all of the
interior walls and finishes, including restrooms, concession space and passenger seating for
approximately 300 passengers; constructing a connector ramp between the existing terminal
building and the new modular terminal building; extending electrical services (including fire
alarm) to new modular terminal building; and installing one new passenger boarding bridge,
concrete pedestal and ramp from modular building to pedestal. Modifications will be made to
the existing hold room space as well as to the ramp that connects the existing terminal to the
Gate 6 passenger boarding bridge.

A non-mandatory Pre-Bid meeting will be held June 27, 2019 at 2:00 pm (CST) at the north
conference room, 1%t floor of Terminal, Northwest Florida Beaches International Airport Terminal,
6300 West Bay Parkway. Call in number for this non-mandatory meeting is (712)-432-0900
(access code 225872). Sealed Bids must be submitted to the office above no later than July 22,
2019 at 2:00 pm (CST). Bids shall be made on the Bid Proposal Forms furnished with the Contract
Document Specifications.

Date June 20, 2019.



